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Planting Churches   

Mobilizing for Mission 

       

                           “Declare His Glory Among The Nations” Psalm 96:3a 
 

Praise the Lord for those taking part in the 40 days of prayer and fasting for Taiwan which began 20th August and will finish 

on 28th September. Praise the Lord too for the various 24/7 prayer groups going on throughout Taiwan.  

 

A.Inyoung and Myungae share: 

1.Short term mission teams: 

a Praise the Lord that the team from the Taipei Friendship Church had a good time at the WEC Jeju Branch in Korea as 

well as visiting a church there.  

b Praise the Lord for the blessing the team from Love Church in Seoul Korea, gave to San Wan Church during their visit 

from 26th-30th July. 

2.Preaching Opportunity: 

Pray for Inyoung as he shares at SungZhu Church in Taipei on 13th October. 

3.New Workers: 

a. Praise the Lord for the arrival of JeongHyun(John) Park and his wife KyungHee(Joy) Noh with their daughter, 

DaeEun Park. They worked in another country for 14 years. Pray they will settle well, learn about Taiwan and for their 

daughter who will go to Chinese senior high school. 

b. Pray for Miss Hwayeon Song who is applying for her visa to come to Taiwan and join the WEC Taiwan Branch team. 

Pray all will go smoothly.  

c. Praise the Lord for Alice Wu from Taiwan, who has joined the Candidates Orientation Course in New Zealand. She is 

hoping to join WEC and go to Japan. Pray for her and her supporting church here on Taiwan. 

 

                                        

        

                                  Mission Team from Korea 

B. Insu and Sunghee Park share: 

We are now in Korea on home leave and will return to Taiwan on 2nd October. 

During this time, we will have medical check-ups and Insu will have dental 

treatment. 

We will visit several churches and have time with family and relatives. We will 

be helping our daughter Esther and her husband with their l month old twin boys. 

October News: 

The missionaries' fellowship from Korean AOG will have a meeting in Sanwan     

Church on 3 October. 

The AOG denomination will have the 70th Anniversary and the big rally will be 

held   

in Taizhong on 10th October. 

We will attend 2 days' seminar held by AOG in Taipei on 28-29 October. 

Praise the Lord for new people who have come to the church as a result of the summer mission teams. Please pray they 

will overcome any difficulties from their families and any spiritual battle. Pray they will adjust well to church life. 

 

C. Margaret Lin shares: 

  1. Praise God for the short-term team that came from my California home church. We did two kids camps in Tainan in 

two villages (Jiali and Xuejia). Many kids heard the gospel. We thank God for a handful of kids that prayed to receive 

Christ. Pray for their growth.  

2.  I arrived back on Taiwan on 29th August after being back in the US for a month. Pray for a good transition back to 

Taiwan and intensive language study.  Pray that I'll be able to get into the class and level that I want to take.  

 



D. Mandy: 

  Continue to pray for Mandy who is on a short-term mission trip to her previous ministry area. Pray for good contacts and 

for safety. She will return on 12th September. 

 

E. Peter and Sarah: 

  Praise the Lord Peter and Sarah found a good house in an area which is convenient for transport to the girls’ school and 

for Peter to travel each day to Seminary. The Seminary have moved locations out of Taipei. Pray for Peter as he begins 

 

F. Taiwan missionaries: 

Continue to remember our missionaries from Taiwan who are in various places involved in translation work, mobilising for 

missions, English language teaching, evangelism, women’s and children’s ministry.Pray for the Lord’s grace, wisdom, 

strength, protection and peace to be given to each one. Pray for M & R who have settled well in their new environment. 

Pray for R as she learns the local language. Continue to pray for the translation work and for good helpers. Pray too for S. 

as she visits the homes of local people.She praises the Lord for good adjustment and good health.. Pray for good 

relationships with local co-workers. Pray for A as he has over 20 students in his English class. Pray for J as she is 

involved in women’s ministry. Praise the Lord J’s father’s health is much better. Praise the Lord for the opportunities Kevin 

and Anna have to share about missions in churches and other special meetings. Pray for Kevin’s IT work which is very 

important. Continue to remember Pastor and Mrs. Wang in the ministry they are involved in with IMM in Korea.  

 

G. Welcome to the new workers in the WEC Taiwan Branch - JeongHyun(John) Park and his wife KyungHee(Joy) 

Noh 

They write: 

Praise the Lord that we arrived in Taiwan and all preparations went smoothly. Praise the Lord that we received our 

Residence Visas in time for our daughter beginning school. We are also thankful for being able to find good 

accommodation. 

Our prayer points: 

1.- for our spiritual life to fix our eyes on our Lord and to walk with the Holy Spirit everyday. 

2. - we will settle and adjust well into XinDian , the area we live in, and we will have good communication and good 

bonding with our neighbors. Pray as we learn about Taiwan culture. 

3. - God will encourage and help Seeun, our oldest daughter, who is studying to be a nurse in Australia. Please prays she 

will study well for his kingdom. 

4. - the Lord will bless Jueun, our second girl, who is preparing for her university next year in Korea. Pray she will trust 

Him to lead the way.  

5. - Daeun, the youngest, will adjust well into the local Taiwan high school and have good friends and teachers. 

  

 
H. Taiwan: 

Continue to pray for this beautiful country that the Gospel will reach every area. Please continue to pray for the Presidential 

and Government officials elections to be held 11th January 2020.  

 

Thank you for praying for us.  

Blessings from The Taiwan Branch 
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